WHS BAND PARENT MEETING

Tuesday, December 7, 2010

WHS Band Room

6:00pm

The meeting was called to order and the prayer was asked.  The minutes of the November 2nd meeting were read and accepted.  The treasurer’s report was read and accepted.

Treasurers Report:

· There was one NSF check for fruit.  It has been collected and deposited.

· Brax cups money has been collected and deposited. 

Fund Raisers:

· Brax cups – No delivery date as of yet.

· Little Caesars – January 4th, 2011 is the starting date.

Senior Night:

· Senior night went smoothly. More thought needs to be given next year as how to set up pictures for this event.

Christmas Parade and Party:

· Meet at the corner by WMS at 12:00pm – Percussion will meet at the school at 11:30 to load – The parade is at 1:00pm.

· The party will be held in the school cafeteria 3:00pm – 5:00pm.

· Refreshments will be sandwich trays, cake, and drinks provided by the band parents.

· There will be an ornament exchange with a limit of $5.00 if you wish to participate.

There was a discussion on having the two all-state participants wear a tux for the all-state performance this year. 

There was also a discussion on the end of the year trip.  A date for this will be checked on. Orlando and Wild Adventures were discussed as possible destinations.

A motion to close the meeting was made and seconded.  The next meeting will be held on Tuesday, January 4, 2011.

